
 

To: Permanent Representatives of Members with WMO 

cc: Hydrological Advisers  

Our ref.: 09829/2022/CSG 2 May 2022 

Subject:  WMO Secretary-General’s briefings to Permanent Representatives 

Dear WMO Permanent Representatives,  

I have the honour to invite you to two briefing sessions, organized on 4 May 2022. 

During these two briefings, I will outline for you the WMO key initiatives, focusing 
on the latest call from United Nations Secretary-General Mr Guterres on Early Warning 
Systems as well as the greenhouse gas budget initiative. I will provide you with an update on 
progress on the WMO Regional Reform, major initiatives and opportunities for the coming year. 
I will be pleased to answer all your questions. 

In order for all Members to be able to connect to these important events, two 
briefings are organized on 4 May 2022: 

1. Eastern Hemisphere: 0800 – 0930 (CEST) 
Interpretation will be provided in all languages 

https://wmo-int.zoom.us/j/88576212647?pwd=RmZnVFhYa3huMXcwNklNZElpUFc4dz09 
Meeting ID: 885 7621 2647 
Passcode: 422271 

2. Western Hemisphere: 1500 – 1630 (CEST) 
Interpretation will be provided only in English, French and Spanish 

https://wmo-int.zoom.us/j/86115241118?pwd=NVdQUjRGeE9aSllHOG55L1Q5UUtvZz09 
Meeting ID: 861 1524 1118 
Passcode: 859699 

If you have any questions or wish to test your connection before the meeting, 
please liaise with the Cabinet Coordinator Officer, Ms Rose Devillier (rdevillier@wmo.int). 

I look forward to meeting you and thank you for your continuous support. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Prof. Petteri Taalas 
Secretary-General 
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